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WFWP Bergamo/Italy held a series of reading and discussion meetings to discover together some insights 

about the invisible or spiritual world. 

 

A group of about 15 people met on Tuesdays in the WFWP HQ in Bergamo, between March and June, 

with the final meeting on 19 June 2018, in which we read, commented on, and reflected on the content of 

the book "Life in the world unseen" by Anthony Borgia. 

 

Our group was made up of Unificationists, a Buddhist, members of the Amma group as well as Catholics. 

 

The experience of the evening meetings was very enriching, and at the request of the participants we will 

resume in September with new readings! 
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